
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Applicants for the Doctor of Medicine 
Griffith upholds a commitment to support people of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander 
descent to pursue a medical career. 

For admission to the Doctor of Medicine commencing in 2023:  The First Peoples’ Health 
Pathway is: 

Qualification Griffith University Health Related 
Degree 

Other Degree including Griffith 
Degrees not listed as Health Related 

Required GPA 5 or higher 5 or higher 

Required 
GAMSAT score 

Not required, applicants do not need 
to sit GAMSAT 

Minimum requirement overall score of 
50 with no sub-score less than 50 

Application Apply through GEMSAS, identifying as 
Indigenous and including Griffith 
University as a preference 

Apply through GEMSAS, identifying 
as Indigenous and including Griffith 
University as a preference 

Next Step Contact medicine@griffith.edu.au and 
provide GEMSAS application number 

Contact medicine@griffith.edu.au and 
provide GEMSAS application number 

GUMSAA 
Interview Not required Not required 

First Peoples 
applicant 
Interview 

Applicants will be interviewed by a 
panel including representatives from 
GUMURRI Student Success Unit, the 
Office of the Pro Vice Chancellor 
(Indigenous) and Griffith Health.  

Applicants will be interviewed by a 
panel including representatives from 
GUMURRI Student Success Unit, the 
Office of the Pro Vice Chancellor 
(Indigenous) and Griffith Health.  

For admission to the Doctor of Medicine commencing from 2024:  The First Peoples’ Health 
Pathway will be: 

Qualification All First People Applicants with an Approved Key Degree 

Required GPA 5 or higher 

GAMSAT  Not required, applicants do not need to sit GAMSAT 

Application Apply through GEMSAS, identifying as Indigenous and including Griffith 
University as a preference 

Next Step Contact medicine@griffith.edu.au and provide GEMSAS application 
number 

GUMSAA Interview Not required 

First Peoples 
applicant Interview 

Applicants will be interviewed by a panel including representatives from 
GUMURRI Student Success Unit, the Office of the Pro Vice Chancellor 
(Indigenous) and Griffith Health.  


